
My First One Day Event – Dardanup ODE 4th and 5th of May 

2024 

On the 4th to 5th of May, I competed at the Dardanup Horse & Pony Club 
One Day Event at the Dardanup Equestrian Centre on my pony Jack. The 

highlights of the weekend was everyone being happy and friendly around the 
club rooms, Watching all our club members ride and the celebration of 

finishing the cross country. Also winning first place in the pony club 45cm 
12yrs and under class. I can’t wait for next year. It was a great event at the 

pony club and I very much enjoyed it. 

By Pippa O’Neill 
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